
February 2020 

Yavapai chapter members Dan, Deborah and A. J. joined with ABATE (state and other 
chapter members) for the January 4th training at the AAIC. We meet with some amazing 
folks, some whose stories inspired us, and also saw all the same ‘ol cool cats that attended 
for a very informative time training in our new/previous/ongoing positions. It was all good!  

Our chapter is currently looking at Meetup.com as a platform to reach new members, grow 
our chapter’s membership, and to use as a mechanism to teach others about the basic 
fundaments of organization, and also linking it to our state’s website. More to follow on this 
topic. 

The Yavapai Chapter meets on the second Wednesday of the month at 6:00 pm, at the VFW 
Post 541 Bucky O'Neill's at 202 N. Arizona Ave., Prescott 86301. For more information, 
contact ycabateaz@gmail.com or call Dan @ 928-308-9911. Dinner available most 
meetings at 5:00 pm put on by the host, but it would be best to call ahead.  

Lastly, member update we have 66 members and 6 business members. Special thanks to 
our business members, Legends Harley Davidson (formerly GCHD), Mormon Lake Lodge, 
Barefoot Bob's Billiards, El Charro Norte, Mark's Beergarden and Star Island Motorsports. 
Visit them if you’re up here in Yavapai County. 

Ride Long, Ride High and Ride Safe - Cheers! 

Andrew (A. J.) Killian 
Chapter Secretary - Acting Communications Officer and Safety Officer 
Yavapai Chapter of ABATE of Arizona 
928-533-3312 
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